
From:                                         Lands
Sent:                                           22 December 2021 14:40
To:                                               planappconsult
Subject:                                     Planning Applica�on PAP/2021/0663 Not Affected ~ BPA Ref: 2021-

3785 CRM:0034088
 

Dear Planning Applications
 
Planning Application PAP/2021/0663 - Not Affected
 
Thank you for your correspondence regarding the above noted planning application.
Having reviewed the information provided, the BPA pipeline(s) is not affected by these proposals, and
therefore BPA does not wish to make any comments on this application.
However, if any details of the works or location should change, please advise us of the amendments and we
will again review this application.
 
Whilst we try to ensure the information we provided is accurate, the information is provided Without Prejudice
and we accept no liability for claims arising from any inaccuracy, omissions or errors contained herein.
 
Yours sincerely
 
Lands Department

📱  +44 (0)7766 781297
 ✉ lands@bpa.co.uk

British Pipeline Agency Limited
BPA Head Office  ● 5‑7 Alexandra Road  
Hemel Hempstead  ● Hertfordshire  ● HP2 5BS  ● UK

        
 
www.bpa.co.uk

 
 

------------------- Original Message -------------------
 From: Andrew Collinson <AndrewCollinson@NorthWarks.gov.uk>; 

 Received: Fri Dec 10 2021 14:31:39 GMT+0000 (GMT Standard Time)
 To: Lands <lands@bpa.co.uk>; 

 Subject: Consultation - Stat Consultee
  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisa�on. Do not click links or open a�achments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

 

Please find a�ached document.

 

Vulnerable people Help and Support Find help from your local support group
  

Council Services For other council services please use our website
www.northwarks.gov.uk or call us on 01827 715341.

Website - www.northwarks.gov.uk
 Follow us on Twitter - North_Warks_BC

 Like us on Facebook - northwarksbc



Any opinions expressed in the E-mail are those of the individual and not
necessarily those of North Warwickshire Borough Council. Promotional content is
in support of Council priorities or current initiatives. This E-mail and any files with it
are confidential and solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you are not the
intended recipient or the person responsible for delivering to the intended
recipient, please be advised that you have received this E-mail in error and that
any use is strictly prohibited.
This transmission is intended solely for the addressee(s) and may be confidential. If you are not the named addressee, or if
the message has been addressed to you in error, you must not read, disclose, reproduce, distribute or use this
transmission. Delivery of this message to any person other than the named addressee is not intended in any way to waive
confidentiality. If you have received this transmission in error please contact the sender and delete the message.
BPA is a trading name of British Pipeline Agency Limited. 5-7 Alexandra Road, Hemel Hempstead, Herts, HP2 5BS.
Registered in England and Wales, registered number 1228157.


